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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all of our pupils back into school next week in order to start 
a new and exciting academic year at The Stonehenge School.  
 
As a reminder:  
Monday 5th September – Year 7 only to attend  
Tuesday 6th September – all years to attend (go to registration with tutor at 8.35am)  
   
Changes to the school day 
As a reminder we have made changes to the school day as per the diagram below. We are aware 
that satchel One is currently reflecting a different set of timings which is an error so to confirm the 
start and finish time of the day remains unchanged at 8:35am to 2.50pm.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
New Building 
The site has started to be prepared for the new build with offices placed outside the Upper school 
building. Pupils will need to use the pedestrian route that has been created if coming from Holder’s 
Road entrance.   
 
In terms of what is best for everybody’s safety, and in light of the fact that construction vehicles 
will be using the Holder’s Road entrance throughout the next year, please do not drop or pick 
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up  pupils from outside of the school, but arrange to meet them in B&M and Tescos car 
park instead.  
 
Pupils should not be in school any earlier than 7:45am and will need to be away from ‘Upper 
school’ area.  
 
Uniform and equipment 
All children should be wearing the correct uniform and meeting our expectations regarding the 
unifirm rules from their first day back. Students should not have any items of clothing that 
are not on the list (for instance hoodies and sweatshirts are not permitted, but a v-
neck jumper is). Knee high socks are no longer permitted, they should have no facial 
priecings, one set of earrings and one ring.  
 
The new policy was sent out before the holiday to show the adaptations we had made in terms of 
making the uniform more affordable, and can be found here:   
 
https://www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/app/uploads/2022/09/Uniform-Policy-2022_.pdf  
 
Attendance 
We have created a new page on our website for attendance information. This will be an area of 
priority as we continue to support pupils into attending more regularly. They should be aiming for 
an attendanec of over 95%. Please read the information on our new website section to support 
how absences are reported:   
 
https://www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/attendance/ 
 
How to report your child’s absence 
Parents/Carers are able to report a child’s absences in one of the following ways – 

• By calling the Absence Line on 01980 676650 (available 24hrs a day) 
• By logging on to Insight 
• By email absence@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk   

We ask Parents/Carers to contact the school as early as possible on every day of 
absence and leave a message. 
  
Changes to systems 
We are currently changing the systems that we use in school, so please be aware that new login 
details for a new data system called Class Charts will be sent out to everybody in due course. This 
will be the replacement to Satchel one and Insight with the aim that all key information is held in 
onne place to help you support your child’s education.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming the whole school back and starting the new academic year.  

 
Yours Faithfully  
 
Mrs C Dean  
Headteacher 
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